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The TPD Drug Task Force and Community Response Team are working diligently to combat the sale of 
illicit drugs on the Tulalip Reservation. This joint effort involves investigating suspected drug locations, 
parking lots, houses, and dealers. The TPD Drug Task Force recently confiscated over 3,000 Fentanyl pills 
as part of their proactive strategy to intercept drug trafficking.

On August 31, 2023, the TPD Drug Task Force executed a vehicle search warrant and discovered 13 
Oxycodone pills, 56.93g of heroin, 11.32g of meth, 1.11g of cocaine, 6.24g of fentanyl, 16 Adderall pills, 
and $4,110. A firearm was found in the vehicle during the search, and an addendum was written. While 
executing the addendum, a stolen Glock 19 handgun was discovered. Scales and baggies were also 
found, indicating that the narcotics were intended for sale and not personal use.

We want to express our gratitude to the diligent officers and detectives who are working tirelessly to 
combat the Fentanyl epidemic. The Fentanyl-laced substances are extremely dangerous, and we urge 
residents to exercise caution. Contact TPD if you suspect that you've found Fentanyl at 360-716-9911.




